

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN COLORADO

2200 Bonforte Boulevard COLLEGE OF SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS Pueblo, Colorado 81001-4901 303 549-2433

September 18, 1986

Dr. William Emerson Metropolitan State College Department of Mathematics Denver, CO 80204

Dear Bill:

I know it is early, but. Having spoken to two different restuaranteurs about the availability of space for the M.A.A. Banquet for the spring of 1987, I discovered that it is expedient that we set the date of the meeting soon so as to enable me to arrange for a meeting site adequately to seat the 200 plus expected participants. You do expect that many?

May I suggest either the 17th-18th of April or the 24th-25th of April. My preference being the earlier dates. Let's firm up the meeting date as soon as possible. In that way we can have the most exciting meeting possible. As Program Chairman I am most anxious to get a head start.

Respectfully,

Dr. Gilbert F. Orr, Chair Department of Mathematics

illul Flor

GF0: jc